Lee Leads Annual Science Fair for K-12 Students

Sung-Won Lee, physics professor and chair, at left. Remaining photos are from
the 2022 South Plains Regional Science and Engineering Fair.

Sung-Won Lee, physics professor and chair of the Department of Physics & Astronomy,
welcomed some 250 K-12 students to the 2022 South Plains Regional Science and
Engineering Fair. The students came to present their projects in agricultural, biological,
engineering, mathematical, and physical sciences. This year's fair, was held in-person
at the United Supermarkets Arena on Feb. 25, 2022, with limited capacity due to the
influence of COVID-19. “We brought the fair to our campus 26 years ago,” Lee said.
“Many offices at Texas Tech, including College of Arts & Sciences, have generously
provided support; and hundreds of students, teachers, family, and friends have visited
the campus this year.”



